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This week was anti-bullying week and the theme 
this year focused on being united against bullying 
and making a pledge to make a difference. We 
discussed the definition of bullying and the various 
forms it can take as well as looking at the role of 
bystanders. Following on from our discussions, we 
designed our own anti-bullying superheroes with 

special powers to protect and look out for others. There were some fantastic ideas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths this week we have been continuing to secure and further our 
understanding of long multiplication method, progressing from multiplying pairs of 2-
digit numbers to multiplying a 4-digit number by a 2-digit number. Next week we 
will be looking at short division, interpreting remainders in different ways. An 
example of the method will be uploaded on Google classroom to help with home 
learning.  

Reminders: 
 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 

and sign their reading record book. 
 Mathletics – It is very important that your children complete the set 

Mathletics homework as it is linked to the learning in class and will ensure 
they continue to develop their skills. 

 Spellings  
 TTRockstars 


